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We hope that you have all enjoyed the holiday break. We know that many of you have 
continued your hockey by playing in the Club Championships, attending Hockey WA 
Pathway clinics or attending club training during the holidays. It is now time to turn 
our attention back to the second half of the domestic season. Most teams will resume 
training this week. There may be the odd exception to the rule, but your Age Groups 
Coordinators will ensure that you are informed.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
CODE OF CONDUCT 
As a club, we would like to continue to emphasise the importance of the conduct of 
our players and parents. We would like UWA Junior hockey players and their 
supporters to set the standard for the domestic competition.   
 
http://static1.squarespace.com/static/56929dfc69a91a37898a75bf/t/56b09e9601db
ae2c1e645266/1454415512182/Codes+of+Conduct+2015.pdf 
 

UWA Hockey Club have four athletes 
heading for Rio and we are giving them a 
club send off this Wednesday night at the 
clubrooms.  
Stay after training or come down especially 
to formally wish them the best of luck in 
their Olympic campaigns. We would love 
to see as many juniors and parents down 
there! 

 
Olympic Send Off - Rio 2106 

 
UWA Clubrooms 
Wednesday 20th July 
7pm 
 
Bar open, Paella night 
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Club Championships 
An absolutely brilliant effort by all of our teams at this tournament during the 
holidays. To our parents who have coached, taken on the role of manager and even 
umpired - we thank you.  
Our J7/8 A boys teams toughed it out for some excellent results. The J7/8A Boys 
team played off in the finals v Wolves for a 0-0 draw. They finished second on 
countback! Our J7/8 B boys finished 6th in a tough 11 team, country dominated 
competition. Great effort boys. The J7/8A Girls team played many a close game and 
finished 8th in a tight competition. Our J910 Girls again played some tough games to 
finish 7th.  Given that all of our teams are composite teams and they all played tough 
country competition, we would like to congratulate all of our players.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
Ball Kid Duty 
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Fixtures 

Fixtures resume next weekend 22nd - 24th July. There have been some changes to 
fixtures since the beginning of the season, so please make sure that you double check 
your start times and venues.  

 

See you out there…   Lisa and Ali 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Julian, Kanan and Scott at the Ignite Supercamp. 


